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      Community Development Agency 

 

Subject: Community Region Boundary Lines – White Paper on General Plan Amendments   

 

 

On May 7, 2013, the Board of Supervisors discussed the process for and ramifications of 

amending the General Plan Community Region boundary in Shingle Springs and other areas.  

During the discussion, the Board requested that staff provide the requested information on 

June 11, 2013 for further discussion on June 24, 2013.  Due to the need to reschedule the 

FY 2013-14 budget workshop to June 24, 2013, the discussion on amending General Plan 

Community Region boundaries is tentatively scheduled for June 27, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

The attached White Paper on General Plan Amendments to Community Region Boundary Lines 

(White Paper) is provided today for the Board and the public to review the requested information 

in preparation for a Board workshop on this matter.  The intent is not to discuss the White Paper 

today, but for the Board to receive and review information prior to the June 27
th

 meeting. 

 

If you have questions or need additional information on this matter prior to June 27
th

, please 

contact me or Roger Trout, Development Services Division Director. 
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